
 
 
 

3550 E. 93rd Street 
Cleveland, Ohio 44105 

 
BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS 

 
LaRese Purnell, 

President 
 

Deborah Hayden, 
1st Vice Pres. 

 
Renee T. Cavor, 
2nd Vice Pres. 

 
James Poole, 

Secretary 
 

Kaye Evans- 
Gaines 

 
Stacey Banks-Houston 

 
Shadina Terry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                          
                                           2613-0713-FCUCU Newsletter 

Money Matters 
“Serving the county but focused on you”  
                      Since 1952 
 
                          www.FAITHCU.com 
 

Volume Summer, Issue 86         Summer 2013 

Score Builder Loan Special is Here! 

Faith is now offering a loan product called Score Builders to help members increase their 

credit score and rebuild their credit.  Call our loan department for more information.  Let’s 

get started rebuilding your credit today!    

 

For the months of July, August and September Faith will refinance your car by 2.00% off 

the current rate on approved credit.  Go online and apply today at www.faithcu.com for a 

pre-approval. We will also match rates on purchases from dealerships with approved credit.    

Going to college?  Get your student Visa Credit Card with Faith.  Starting with a $500.00 

limit you can begin to build your financial future in a responsible way. 
 

SBA and Mortgage Loans on the Rise! 

Faith now offers a variety of Mortgage Loan Products.  Rates are as low as 2.75% for 15 

years.  Apply online today.  Starting a business or renovating one?  Small business loans 

are coming back to FCUCU real soon.  Stop by for more details. 

 

Calling All Members  

Are you interested in volunteering at the credit union?  We have 

many committees on which you could utilize your skills.  Would 

you like to serve on the credit union board?  If your answer is yes to 

either question send resumes via email to 

faithcreditunion@yahoo.com, mail directly to our office or call 

FCUCU at (216) 271-7111 ext. 110.  Help us continue the credit union mission of 

“People helping People.” 

 

Seniors Beware 

Each year millions of our senior citizens are victimized by financial fraud or theft. 

Here are some suggestions to protect you and your loved ones: 

1. Be careful with power of attorney. 

2. Beware of callers asking for money or information. 

3. Be aware of scams involving reverse mortgages, charities and prizes. 

4. Choose advisors carefully and protect your financial information. 

5. Closely monitor your credit card and all financial account activity. 

For more info call the Ohio Attorney General at 1-800-282-0515 
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Phone: 216-271-7111 
Fax: 216-271-7488 

www.faithcu.com 
24-Hour Account access 

216-641-CUCU (2828) 
Report Lost or stolen cards 

Visa: 800.325.3678 
ATM/Debit: 866.820.8838 
CU-Money: 877-850-9650 

 

Discount 

Amusement 

Park Tickets 

 

Wild Water Kingdom 
$16-$25 

 
Cedar Point 

$24-$43 
 

Ride & Refresh 
$48 

 
---------------------------------- 

*CLOSED HOLIDAYS* 
 
MONDAY, SEPT. 2ND 
 
MONDAY, OCT. 14TH 
  
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Serving the county but focused on you since 1952 

Say No to Taxes 

Congress is using a “wipe the slate clean” approach, meaning all existing tax 

exemptions, including credit unions’, must be re-affirmed or they will be 

eliminated. Instead of just defending the credit union federal tax exemption, we as a 

Movement are now fighting for the exemption to be put back on the table.  

We have to stand up and be heard!  While more than 3,000 messages from Ohioans 

have already been sent, millions are needed in order to succeed. Take action now: 

visit www.donttaxmycreditunion.org and send pre-written messages to your 

members of Congress. It does not make sense to tax credit unions to pay down the 

national debt. For every $1 in new credit union taxes, the government wipes out $10 

in benefits to credit union members.  

 

We want Congress to hear at the outset of the tax reform debate that credit unions 

are tax exempt because they are not-for-profit, they return benefits to members, 

and members are owners. So, a tax on credit unions is just another tax on 96 

million Americans.  Just say NO!                                          
                                            

Youth Initiative 

Are you up for the challenge?  FCUCU challenges all youth ages 18 and under to 

save.  Parents can open accounts for only $10 and help their children begin their 

road to financial freedom.  In today’s economy it is so important to save.  After our 

presentations, students from Ginn Academy and E-Prep schools are on board.  They 

now realize the importance of good credit and savings.  Set a goal and save as much 

as you can this summer and deposit with FCUCU.  We have something special for 

those that do.  Stop by FCUCU today! 

Reminder! Avoid Fees – 
Signup for virtual branch and 

E-Statements and SAVE! 
 
 

   It’s simple and fast. Sign up for virtual branch and 

   E-statements at www.faithcu.com to avoid statement   

   printing fees, which are coming soon!  
   
 

                     Have a Visa Card? 

   E-statements are available for Visa card holders too. Sign 

   up at www.ezcardinfo.com and save money and time.  

   Need extra cash?  Cash advances available on Visa Cards ONLY!   

 

    **NOTE DIVIDENDS ON THIS MONTHS STATEMENT** 
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